
Hillside News Brief           May 18, 2018 

Spring Fling is TONIGHT! 
The Spring Fling, Hillside’s end-of-the-year family fun night, will be on Friday, 
May 18, from 6:00-9:00 p.m. This is a great way to celebrate the end of the 
school year. Admission is $6.00 per person. See flyer below! 
 
Field Day Dates:  

Field Day, 3rd/4th grades: Monday, May 21, starting at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Lunch Accounts: Funds Outstanding 
All families should be receiving statements for funds outstanding for lunch 
accounts. Please settle outstanding lunch accounts as soon as possible. The 
school year is quickly drawing to a close! Thank you in advance for attending to 
this in a timely manner. 
 
Dismissal on Friday, May 25, is at 1:00p.m.  
School will dismiss on our last day, Friday, May 25, at 1:00 p.m. Please make 
every effort to be on time that day, as our staff heads over to the high school for 
close-of-school ceremonies and awards. Thank you, and we hope you have a 
wonderful summer! 
 
Join us on Twitter: @hillside_tigers 
 
Find us on Facebook: Hillside Elementary School 
 
Hillside Water Bottles for Sale in the Office  

Hillside water bottles are available in our main office. The cost of a water bottle is 
$5.00. These are nifty, color-changing water bottles (they turn blue when there is 
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cold water inside). Please take the extra step of identifying your child’s water 
bottle with a name or initials printed on it in permanent marker! All water bottles 
look the same 
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Hillside Community Club Presents 

 
 

 Friday, May 18th 
 

Bring your friends and family to celebrate the end of the 
year!  $6 per person.  Tickets are non-refundable. Pay in 

advance at 
https://squareup.com/store/hillside-community-club-2/ 
Cash or credit at the door.  In the event of bad weather 

we will reschedule this event for  
Tuesday, May 22rd.   

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

6pm–9pm 


